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POSTPONMENT OF MAY 2020 EXAMINATIONS   
 
Following the spread of Covid – 19 (Coronavirus pandemic) and the Government’s 
directives on public gatherings, the Board informs all Examination Candidates and the 
entire public that the May 2020 examinations have been postponed up to August 2020.  
 
The Postponed May 2020 examinations are now scheduled to commence on Tuesday 4th 
and end on Friday 7th August 2020. This new examination schedule is subject to further 
directives from the Government regarding the containment of the pandemic. In view of 
this, the Mid-session examinations for August 2020 have been cancelled.   
  
Candidates are advised to use this ample time to continue doing self-studies and make a 
good use of the on-line teaching and learning platforms. 
 
NBAA reminds all Candidates, Tuition Providers, Members and all other stakeholders to 
adhere to all Government’s directives on how to control and avoid the spread of corona 
virus.  
 
For any enquiry, please contact the undersigned:  
 

 EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
NATIONAL BOARD OF ACCOUNTANTS AND AUDITORS  

8TH FLOOR, AUDIT HOUSE,  
4 UKAGUZI ROAD, 
P. O. BOX 1271, 
41104 TAMBUKARELI, 
DODOMA, TANZANIA 
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